
 

 
Event Report 180DC SSCBS - Networking Mixer with JMC and KMC 

Date: 28th February, 2025 Time: 10:00 a.m. 

Event Overview:  

In a bid to foster deeper inter-chapter connections and cultivate a collaborative spirit among 
future consultants, 180 Degrees Consulting SSCBS hosted an engaging Networking Mixer in 
partnership with the JMC and KMC chapters. The event brought together like-minded 
individuals from across Delhi University, unified by their passion for problem-solving and social 
impact consulting. 

The mixer was designed to promote meaningful dialogue, encourage peer learning, and build 
rapport across the three chapters through curated activities and informal exchanges. 

Session Highlights:  

1. Consulting Challenge: 
Participants were grouped into cross-college teams and presented with mini games and 
challenges to test their real-time problem-solving, teamwork, and presentation skills. The 
energy in the room was palpable, as diverse perspectives led to innovative solutions. 
 

2. Networking Bingo: 
A fun yet structured icebreaker that nudged attendees to step out of their comfort zones 
and strike up conversations. Laughter, handshakes, and rapid-fire intros echoed across 
the hall as consultants checked off quirky prompts and discovered commonalities. 
 

3. Open House Interactions: 
The latter part of the evening was reserved for open networking. Consultants shared 
experiences, discussed ongoing projects, and explored potential avenues for 
collaboration. 

Atmosphere and Engagement:  

The event witnessed enthusiastic participation from all three chapters, creating an atmosphere 
buzzing with energy, curiosity, and camaraderie. It was heartening to witness new friendships 
take root and professional connections blossom in a short span of time. 

Conclusion:  

The mixer served as a powerful reminder of the value of cross-pollination of ideas and the 
strength of the 180DC network. As one of the first such in-person inter-chapter events of the 
season, it laid a strong foundation for future collaboration and co-learning. 
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